
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 16 July 2025 at 2.00pm.

Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our 
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

FOSTER WAR MEMORIAL ARTS CENTRE

The Foster War Memorial Arts Centre 
will be holding their General Annual 
Meeting (AGM) in July.

Date: Monday 21 July 2025 
Time: 5.00pm 
Location: 79 Main Street, Foster

This is a public meeting to nominate 
persons for appointment to the 
Committee of Management for the 
Centre, for the term of one year.

Residents are encouraged to attend and 
are welcome to nominate for positions 
on the Committee of Management.

For further details please contact Emma 
McKay at fwmac1@gmail.com

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATIONS

Second round registrations for three-year-
old and four-year-old kindergarten are now 
open.

To register, simply complete the online 
registration form and nominate your 
kindergarten preferences.

Offers for this round will be released during 
the first week of October.

For more information and to register, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/kinder

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Community Grants Program - Round One Now Open
Applications for South Gippsland 
Shire Council’s first round of 2025/26 
Community Grants are now open 
until Sunday 31 August. The program 
offers grants of up to $10,000 to 
help local not-for-profit community 
organisations to carry out important 
projects, planning, events, and even 
purchase much needed equipment.

The program focuses on projects 
and initiatives that enhance mental 
and physical wellbeing, promote 
social connection, facilitate cultural 
development and most importantly, 
celebrate the good in our local 
community.

The funding is available under the 
following categories;

•	 Minor Projects and Equipment (up 
to $5,000);

•	 Major Projects and Equipment (up 
to $10,000);

•	 Planning and Development 
Reports (up to $10,000); or

•	 Festivals and Events (up to 
$10,000).

Community grants provide endless 
opportunities to level up your 
community group and enrich our 
broader community. Don’t miss out 
on the chance to secure funding.

For more information and to apply, 
please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
grants

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking feedback on plans 
for the new skate park that will be delivered as part of the 
Korumburra Railway Precinct Project. The skate park is 
aimed at beginners and intermediate skaters and will be 
located near the new BBQ shelter and toilet block.

Provide your feedback through an online survey or drop in to 
the in-person engagement session -
When: Monday 14 July
Where: Korumburra Community Hub
Time: Skate Park Users - Between 4.30pm and 6.30pm
General - Between 6.45pm and 7.30pm

For more information or to have your say, visit:
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Have Your Say:
Korumburra Skate Park
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